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 ACADEMIC OVERVIEW: 

The SHS Ag Mechanic students transformed their wood and metal shop into a food packing lab. 
With partnership to Food For All, the agriculture science students proceeded to package 
produce to family size portions. They received about 40,000 pounds of various produced 
including potatoes, onions, apples, parsnips, rutabagas, beets, turnips, carrots, pears, mixed 
veggie bags, celery, oranges, and dried fruit. 
They were able to package that food for over 1,200 families throughout Northwest Oregon. 
They also partnered with the Grandsherimina Food Bank and added produce to Christmas boxes 
for families in the Sheridan area. The whole package of food, received by 125 families, included 
everything they should have needed for a Christmas dinner, including turkey. 
 
Senior Projects are continuing and will culminate in presentations starting the month of April.  
One senior project scheduled to take place soon is a Red Cross Blood Drive on January 26, 2017.  
It will take place in the old gym from 8:00 am to 2:30 pm. 
 
Sheridan High School would like to restart the National Honor Society at our school.  The plan is 
to get it going for the second semester this school year. 
 
We were fortunate to have students who were chosen to “Shop with a Cop” during the Winter 
Break.  Students were given $50 to buy for themselves, $50 to buy for a family member and 
they also had the opportunity to have lunch with a police officer. 
 

The Drama class will present their play, “Lagooned,” on Sunday, January 22, 2017 
during two performances, one at 2:00 pm and the second at 6:00 pm.  We would like to 
invite you to attend. 
 

PBIS: 
I have attached the “Pyramid Chart” for attendance and behavior incidents at 
SHS.  (See attachment for behavior chart.) 
 

9th -12th Grade Attendance 

90% or higher 129 64.5% 

89.9%-80% 53 22.9% 

79.9% or below 29 12.6% 

 
On average students attend at a rate of 90.63%. 

 
 
 

https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/
https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/
https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/home/annual-school-action-plan
https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/home/discipline-plan-2011-2012


STAFF:  
We are continuing to prepare for the accreditation visitation scheduled in March 
 
Carol Harper has met with Sheila McCartney of CTE for Education Career Pathway. 
Reports to the School Board 
 
Enrollment  as of Jan. 4, 2017:  
Freshmen-63 
Sophomores- 60 
Juniors-55 
Seniors-59 
House of Hope-8 
Other Facilities  
Total  244 
 
WINTER SPORTS 

Home Games: 
1/20/17 – Basketball games vs. Willamina 
1/23/17 – JVII Basketball 3:30 pm 
1/26/17 – Wrestling  

 
For sports schedules: 

 Log on to: www.sheridan.k12.or.us 

 Go to: “Our Schools” drop down menu and select “Sheridan High School” 

 Scroll down to “SHS-Sports Calendars” 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
Jan.  22 – Drama Play, “Lagooned” 2:00 and 6:00 pm 
Jan. 26 – Blood Drive, old gym, 8 am to 2:30 pm 
Feb. 7 – FFA Prepared Public Speaking, Central High School 
Feb. 22 – Choir Festival TBA 
 

 

 
 

 

http://www.sheridan.k12.or.us/

